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Dear James and Junghee,

The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia (ASFA) is pleased to provide this response to ASIC Consultation
Paper 232 — Remaking ASIC class orders on superannuation: [CO 04/1574] and [CO 06/636](CP 232).

ASEA has consulted with its members and reviewed CP 232 and the draft instruments. ASFA fully supports ASIC
remaking the class orders in the manner and form outlined in CP232.

If you have any queries or comments or questions, please contact myself on (02) 8079 0837 or by email
dgraus@superannuation.asn.au

Regards
David

David Graus FASFA | Policy Adviser Investments
ASFA - The Voice of Super



